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Pascal Loose 

SACAs 

Over the last month my main focus was the SACAs ceremony. We had to write speeches, plan the guest list 

and organise the evening. The ceremony was held on Monday 11 May and was very successful. All attendees 

enjoyed the evening and appreciated the work. 

Consultation Site 

I’ve been meeting with College and Union staff to further discuss the consultation site for our website. We will 

implement the site now, tasks remaining is coding the website and writing the guidelines.  

BIS Consultation 

Tom and I met with College staff to discuss their response to the PGT and PGR loan scheme. Together with 

Andrew Keenan and Alex we wrote our own response that we sent to College on Friday. 

Rep Thank You Event 

Debra Humphris and I held together the Rep Thank You Event on 13 May. The event invited the final year 

reps along with some College staff to coffee and cake to say thank you for their work over the last year. 

Education Day 2016 

The Representation and Campaigns Coordinator and I met with College staff to discuss next year’s Education 

Day and what to improve. This year’s Education Day was titled “Student as Partners” and we are currently ex-

ploring themes for next year. 

PRES 

The Postgraduate Research Experience Survey closed on 14 May with a response rate of over 42%. Some 

last minute promotion took place prior to the closing day. 

Procession Marshal 

I was Procession Marshall for the Business PG Graduation Ceremony on 6 May. 
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